In Loving Memory of

Winnie Cockney
May 8, 1922 - August 2, 2006

The family of Winnie Cockney would like to thank everyone
who helped us during our time of sorrow.

First of all the nurses and doctors at Inuvik Hospital, who treat-
ed Mom so good while she was there. Newnorth for the
advertisement on channel 4. Angie Norris and the DIAND
office for donating the beautiful flowers. Kurt and Janelle
Wainman, Northwind Industries for donating all the food for the
reception. All the cooks and people who donated food
for the reception. IRC and ICC for their generous help. And
last, but not least all the people who expressed their kind
thoughts to the family. This was all appreciated.




